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Overnight HGV Parking on NYCC Highway Network - Update 

 

We recently wrote to all County Councillors to determine the scale and extent of the problems 

associated with overnight parking of Heavy Goods Vehicles in their respective divisions across the 

county. 

 

We are in the process of analysing the responses to identify all effected locations, along with other 

information previously gathered, to create a geographical plan of the areas most impacted and 

listing of the main issues with a view to then developing a strategic approach to this matter. 

 

May I take this opportunity to thank those Councillors whom responded to the engagement 

exercise which remains open should you have any further information you may wish to submit.  

Should you have any questions then please contact me direct. 

 
David Kirkpatrick 

Team Leader | Traffic Engineering 

North Yorkshire County Council 

Highways & Transportation 

County Hall 

Northallerton  

DL7 8AH 

 

Tel:  01609 797639  (ext.7639) 

Mobile:    0797 050 9194 

Email:       david.kirkpatrick@northyorks.gov.uk 
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